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A Word from Mrs Blake, Headteacher 

To all our lovely families, 

We have got to the end of another week! The atmosphere in school has been fantastic with some amazing 

learning going on– I have been served a healthy fruit salad by Miss Gilbert’s class, been told all about an alien 

story by Miss Merriman’s class and also had some facts shared with me about Charles Dickens by Miss 

Urquhart’s class. We also have some amazing learning going on at home which has been shared with us on 

class Dojo. 

You may have heard the news this week that the Prime Minister has said that lockdown will continue until at 

least Monday the 8th of March. This means that, apart from the half term week (Mon 15th – Fri 19th of Feb), we 

continue to be open to key worker or vulnerable families from now until the 8th of March. After that, and when 

the national lockdown has definitely been lifted, we will look forward to welcoming back all children. 

Until then, please make sure you are encouraging your children to work from home daily. We are continuing to 

develop our remote learning approach to make it as easy as possible for the children to access the curriculum 

at home. Next week we launch our High Street Google Classroom to make our learning offer even more 

accessible. Please ensure you check your emails and our Facebook page for details of how to login. We have 

a last few Chromebooks to allocate to families in need so please get in touch if you need a laptop to support 

your child’s learning. 

I hope you are all staying safe and we look forward to seeing you all soon,  

Best Wishes 

Mrs Blake 

 

Google Classroom 

 
As from Monday, all of our remote education will be on our Google Classroom. The learning on offer will be the 
same but the children will need to login to their own 'classrooms' instead of using the website. All information 

you need will be sent via email, Dojo and as paper copies but if you don't receive this information please call us 
first thing on Monday. 

Resources and paper copies of maths work can be picked up on Monday at 9am for those that have requested 
it but ALL learning can now be done directly onto the sheets in the classrooms. 

 
We will be ringing you early next week to make sure you have all the information you need and to check that 

your child/ren have been able to login. 
 

  

 

Friday 29th January 2021 
 

High Street Herald 
Reflecting Life in School  
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Home Learning Heroes 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Lacey 

Rikki 

Blake 

Darren 

Well done to all those working super hard at home and uploading your 

work to Dojo. Here are our home learning heroes for this week. 

Keep up the hard work everyone! 

School Superstars 

Sapphy – Y3 

For being very engaged with her learning and wanting to share her fruit 

salad with me! 

Lexi – Y5 

For knowing so much about Charles Dickens and sharing facts with me! 

Riley – Y1 

For learning his sounds and being so proud! 

Tommy – Y4 

Such a great attitude to learning and being so helpful to Mrs Edgar! 
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